
Minutes Graduate 





• Graduate Curriculum Committee  

• D. Price volunteered to continue as the Chair. Her membership was unanimously approved. 

Discussion on other members will be discussed at the first meeting of the fall semester. 

 

  

• Graduate Academic Policies Committee  

• M. Finch volunteered to serve as Chair. She will be joined by Y. Downie and J. Maisel. Their 

membership was unanimously approved.  

  

IX. Dean’s Remarks – C. Griffin  

  

• Thanked those members leaving for their service and offered a welcome for those coming. 

• Thanked those who attended the Grad Gala. It was well-received and everyone considered it a great 

event. 

• There was a brief conversation with our new President, Dr. Chuck Wight. The offices of OGS, 

Sponsored Programs and OURCA will provide information to him and a meeting will be held in mid-

July. Will have a lot of conversations about graduate enrollment history and the future. As a former 

Graduate Dean, it will be exciting to hear his thoughts on graduate operations. 

• Dr. Wight and his wife attended both the Grad Gala and the latest Faculty Senate meeting. 

 

X. Final Remarks 

 

• D. DeWitt thanked everyone for their work and especially Clifton Griffin, Lacie Doyle and Jessica Scott 

for their assistance to Grad Council and all programs. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 4:10 p.m.  

Submitted by Jessica Scott  

  

  

  


